
The McKelvie Intermediate School Community Action Team Presents... 
  

Hoops for Hounds               
 ​     

Thursday, May 11th at Bedford High School – Doors Open at 5:30 P.M. 
Game at 6:30 P.M. 

 
 
The challenge is on!  Join us for another fun-filled evening of laughs and friendly 
competition as the 5th grade teachers take on the 6th grade teachers at our 
fourth-annual staff basketball game.  This year, 100% of the proceeds will be used to 
offset the cost and/or training of a local service dog. 
  
 
Tickets will be sold at the door, or you can purchase advance tickets by completing the 
form linked below and sending into school a check or cash (exact amounts only) to 
complete your order.  Checks should be made payable to McKelvie Intermediate 
School with “Hoops for Hounds” in the memo. 
  
 
We are also offering dinner prior to the event.  Pizza and beverages will be available in 
the Commons at Bedford High School for those who would like to order ahead of time.  
We will have some extra, but it will be on a first come, first serve basis. 
  
 
To place your order, please submit this form electronically and then send your payment 
in with your child by Monday, May 8th. 
 
 

We are looking forward to seeing you at the game! 
 
 
 

https://goo.gl/forms/oYqE5N4gWBVWQgdD2

